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Re:  Press Release 6  

 

With three days to go Munster Car Club are delighted to announce a record breaking 124 entries for 

The Ears Motorsport Moonraker Forestry Rally 2025 and growing!  

 

Speaking to COC, Paul Browne, he said ‘We are blown away with the calibre of talent in each class 

this weekend from reigning class champions to champions in other motorsport disciplines and of 

course, our 28 strong J1000 competitors. Due to the stages being run for the first time since 2013, its 

very much an even playing field for all, it will be very interesting to see the results Saturday evening 

and it could really change the whole championship standings. We look forward to welcoming all the 

competitors, crews and spectators to the “Sunny South-East” for a great weekend!’ 
 

The organising committee of the Ears Motorsport Ireland Moonraker Forestry would like to thank you 

for all the support of our event, we would also like to ask that all competitors keep an eye on Sportity, 

password: MRKFR25, over the coming days and especially over the weekend to ensure the smooth 

running of the rally, especially with such a large entry. If you have not gotten your entry in yet, please 

do so promptly, as we have limited places left.  
 

 

Susan Sheehan 
----------------------------------- 

Susan Sheehan 

Press Officer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


